October 18, 2019

Mazda Motor Corporation

Mazda to Support Relief Efforts for Typhoon Hagibis

HIROSHIMA, Japan—Mazda Motor Corporation would like to express its concern for everyone

affected by Typhoon Hagibis and extend its condolences to the families of the deceased.

Mazda has decided to donate 5 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross Society and 10 million yen

to the Central Community Chest of Japan to support victims and recovery efforts in affected areas.

Mazda prays for a swift recovery in affected areas. Moving forward, the company will offer further

support after confirming the situation in and needs of affected areas.
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